(Draft) Corrected Minutes 
Bridport Planning Commission Unofficial Meeting
 
 
Date February 11, 2020 

Location: Town Clerk’s Office

Attendance: Adam Broughton, Andrew Manning, JoAnne Kenyon, and Pierre Bordeleau were present.  
 
General Public present: None

Due to unforeseen circumstances, an agenda for this meeting was not available and posted prior to the meeting. Therefore, this meeting was not an official meeting. Minutes from the January meeting will be officially approved at the March meeting. Only discussion occurred at this unofficial meeting; no actions were taken.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Chairman Adam Broughton called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm.
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Discussion was continued on the draft “Energy Plan for Bridport.”  Discussion centered on pages 6-10, which include maps and their information.
The draft “Energy Plan for Bridport” discussion will be continued next month.   

No new topics were presented.
 
JoAnne informed the present members that she, Ed Payne, and Paul Miller attended the Addison County Legislative Breakfast, held at the Middlebury Regional EMS yesterday, February 10, 2020. The 3 Commission members each spoke on Vermont’s Energy policies and how they present practical challenges for Bridport.  Senator Chris Bray, a sponsor of Vermont Energy legislation, spoke from the Legislative position.
 
Adam Broughton adjourned the meeting at 8:10 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
JoAnne Kenyon, Acting Secretary  

